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I am adamantly opposed and angry that our state legislators would even consider 

adding another property tax in light of their reckless spending and carelessness with 

the funds they are budgeted. Not all Oregon citizens get to enjoy the opportunity to 

pay property taxes, yet the population of Itegon has not reduced to match 

homeowners. You have carelessly passed bills to allow and even encourage 

homelessness and drug use, not to mention creating sanctuary cities and hand outs 

to illegal border crossers who are now creating a financial hardship on our great 

state.  No way should those of us who scrape and struggle to maintain our homes, 

our finances and our healthcare be penalized by paying for more of your financial 

carelessness. As an Air Force Veteran, I am already sacrificing my promised medical 

care to benefit these criminals and those who are too lazy to work for their home and 

family. No More Taxes! 


